
DECEMEBER 
2020 

Holiday  Closings 
The center will closed on De-

cember 25 & January 1. 

December 24 & 31 

The center will be closing at 
12:00 

If your child will be taking any 
time off around the holidays, 
please let us know so that we 
can plan staffing accordingly. 

We hope you all have a safe 
and enjoyable holiday season. 

 

Wollaston Child Care 
Center 

Winter Weather Reminders 

Although it is still warm outside, winter 

weather is sure to arrive someday soon.  

Please be sure to send your child to the cen-

ter with a warm jacket, hat and mittens for 

outdoor play. 

 

Snow Emergencies: On rare occasions it 

may be necessary to close the Center due 

to severe weather, such as the Governor 

declaring Massachusetts in a “State of 

Emergency” and/or driving conditions are 

dangerous. If this happens there will be a 

message on our main phone line (617-773-

7217) regarding changes in hours of oper-

ations or the Center closing. We will also 

send email updates to the addresses that 

we have on file and post the information 

on our Facebook page. If ever you have 

questions please don’t hesitate to call us. 



 

Yona-12/4 

Sampson- 
12/27 

Jayden Z.–
12/29 

Amen N—12/29 

Ms. Sylvia-12/22 

Ms. Jackie-12/25 

Ms. Christina– 12/25 

  Holiday Survey 

Holiday Wish List 

During the holiday sea-

son and all year, we 

greatly appreciated donations of: 

Rolled paper towels 

Small brown paper lunch bags 

Construction paper 

Masking tape 

Plastic grocery bags 

 

 

 

Share your favorite family recipes 

Although this year, it is not safe to share food.  How-

ever, we would love to create a cookbook with some 

of your favorite recipes.  You may email your recipe to 

pwilson@wollastonchildcare.org. 

 

Please take a few minutes to complete the 

attached holiday survey and return it to 

the center.  We welcome your input and 

suggestions on how to improve our holiday 

practices.  Our holiday season may look and 

feel very different this year, but as al-

ways, we welcome your ideas and sugges-

tions. 

Stay Healthy this Flu Season  

As most of you have heard, the Flu 

vaccine is now a requirement for 

school and child care attend-ance. 

We are required to have documenta-

tion of the influenza vaccine in each 

child’s file by December 31. Once 

your child has had the vaccine, 

please bring in documentation for 

your child’s file.  

More information about this re-

quirement can be found at https://

www.mass.gov/news/flu-vaccine-now

-required-for-all-massachusetts-

school- 
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